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To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to ask you to NOT pass HB 3063. The parents of vaccine injured children are not
casually exempting. Just like any parent of a child with life threatening allergies would do,
many parents will pull their kids from the system rather than endanger them. Whether or not
you believe that what they have seen with their own eyes is true, it’s natural human nature and
instinct to protect our children from harm, whatever the cost. Many have taken the attitude that
these parents are unthinking and uncaring about the risk to the community. What about the
undeniable risk to the child who’s already suffered injury? If you saw your child suffer an
anaphylactic reaction to peanuts, how would you respond if someone rolled their eyes at you
and offered your child and PB&J sandwich. These parents are well educated! When your child
suffers, you quickly begin to dig. They are digging through pharmaceutical company
information from the manufacturers own sites, reading the possible side effects, and
acknowledging that they have seen these effects in their own family. They are digging through
government documents, and legal documents. They truly want and need to know the truth.
There is NO agenda for these parents other than the safety of their child. They are being
shamed and mocked at every turn for this natural, parental instinct. Parents very quickly
discover that the pharmaceutical companies haven’t had any liability for years and that the
safety studies that they promised to regularly perform back in the 80s simply haven’t been
done. Do pharmaceutical companies have a good reputation for integrity in the production of
other types of products? NO, they do not. Why would you consider vaccines to be the
exception here?  There isn’t much incentive to do things right, because they have no liability
when their products injure or kill. Please consider the fact that you are about to mandate a
product that has no liability! Please consider how you would feel if someone was wanting to
inject your baby with something that you know had harmed them in the past. Please consider
how very hard it is to get a medical exception. You have to prove a grave amount of damage
to each and EVERY vaccine. Do you really want to force something into every child, that the
Government knows can damage some enough to need a medical exemption for their life
threatening reaction? Please consider the studies being done that are showing genetic
susceptibility to injury for some. No medication is one size fits all. There is no reason a family
would be going along with the system, following all the guidelines, and then suddenly decide
to stop and buck the system and pay the consequences, unless they have seen damage with
their own eyes. This is not a fun place to be, but parents can’t unsee what they have seen.
There is so much sorrow and regret.  Then parents having to endure the shaming,  mocking,
and threats on top of it all is a very heavy burden. Please use your power to be part of the
solution. We are counting on you. We need you to stand up now for our children.
Melissa Huntley 
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